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From time to time road maintenance, road reconstruction, and other DPW projects 
(grading, ditching, general maintenance, post-storm clean-up etc.) result in various 
quantities of waste dirt. Because waste dirt requires costly trucking as well as the 
potential for significant disposal fees, the DPW will make this dirt available to residents 
on a first come / first serve basis. Please contact DPW Supervisor Tim Murray at 603-
547-3504, to be included on a list of people interested in receiving the town’s waste dirt. 
Dirt will be provided to those residents closest to a project site, or based on the amount of 
waste required for disposal. The Town of Greenfield reserves the right to provide some, 
all, or none of the waste dirt at its discretion.  
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